
 

 

 

 

 
Dear Member(s) of Zion,                                                                                       October 12, 2020 

 

The 2021 Stewardship Pledging Campaign will be conducted by mail this year since we are having 

very limited church attendance during this pandemic experience. 

 

The campaign will run from now until November 30, 2020.  At the bottom of this letter is your 

pledge form.  You may return the pledge form by mailing it to the church office at 85 E. Brandt 

Blvd., Landisville, PA 17538.   For your privacy, please mark to the “Attention of the Finance 

Team” on your envelope so that your pledge form will go directly to the Finance Team.  Only two 

members of the Finance Team will see your pledge so they can then record and tally the results of 

the campaign.  I will post a tally report in the bulletin after completion of the campaign showing 

the total amount pledged for 2021. 

  

The Simply Giving program is a great way to make your weekly, monthly, or annual contributions 

to Zion directly from your checking or savings account at your bank. You can change your giving 

amount at any time if your financial situation changes.  You can download the Enrollment and 

Authorization Form and instructions from “Simply Giving Thrivent.” 

  

For members who are older than 70 1/2 years of age, even though the requirement to make a 

withdrawal for 2020 has been suspended, you may still make a withdrawal from your IRA account. 

You can contact your financial institution directly for forms and instructions to make tax-free 

payments directly to Zion. 

 

I pray that you will pray about not only your decision to pledge, but also the amount you can pledge 

to the church. The financial health of Zion is the responsibility of all the members, especially now.  

 

In the Lord’s service, 

 

Darrell L. Gerke 

Stewardship Chairperson 

 

 

2021 Zion Pledge Form 

 

I/We, __________________________________, pledge $___________ to be given to Zion 

Evangelical Lutheran Church during the year of 2021. 

 

Signed: ____________________________________________________________ 

  

Print :   _____________________________________________________________ 

Zion Evangelical Lutheran Church 
Stewardship Team 

85 E. Brandt Boulevard 
Landisville, PA 17538 

(717) 898-2911 
adminzelc@comcast.net 

 

“Connecting with God, Connecting with Others, Connecting others with God” 


